
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meet our Principal, Mr. Fiory and Staff. 
Information about the kindergarten program will be shared 

and answers to your questions will be addressed. 

VIRTUAL 

 Kindergarten 

	Orientation 

School One’s 
 

Join us on 
 Wednesday, May 20 at 

9:30 a.m. 
 

IMPORTANT 
Virtual Kindergarten Orientation Meeting specifics will be shared only with 
registered students.  Stay tuned for details. 
 
Not Registered?  No problem.  Contact Mrs. O’Brien at cobrien@spfk12.org to 
receive details for meeting. 

We are requesting all kindergarten aged children, both returning 
students, and new students to register by  

May 29, 2020, to ensure placement in their home school. 
 


